
April 2014 Alumni Newsletter

Alumni Weekend: Reunion 2014
Friday, June 6 - Sunday, June 8

Alumni Weekend is just 2 months away and we 
hope you can join us!  All alumni are welcome to 
attend!

Friday, June 6
*Golden Roses Liturgy & Induction Ceremony
Honoring the Class of 1964
*Golden Roses Luncheon
Honoring the Class of 1964. During the luncheon we 
will honor and remember each Rose Queen from 
this very special time in the College's history.  
*Class of 1964 Cocktail Party & Honorary Dinner
*Welcome Back Party
Featuring faculty meet and greet, live Irish music, 
brewery sampling, and more.  

Saturday, June 7
*Distinguished Faculty & Alumni Award 
Presentation
*Alumni Afternoon on the Lawn
Enjoy authentic Latin cuisine and sangrias while you 
mingle with other alumni to live Latin jazz and salsa 
music

Connect with 
The Saint Rose 
Alumni Office

Alumni Events

Give a Gift

Massry Center

Career Center

Golden Knights

Blogs.strose.edu

Contact   
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*Signature Event: Reunion Cocktail Hour and 
Dinner & Dancing
The Reunion Cocktail Hour will feature a Prominent 
Alumni Ceremony and State of the College 
Address.  Dinner will consist of tapas stations 
prepared by culinary chefs, as well as music and 
dancing.

More information and a complete listing of the 
weekend's events can be found here.  
Registration will begin in the middle of April. 

Massry Center for the Arts
The College of Saint Rose Board of Associates 
Presents:
Chick Corea: Pre-Concert 
Reception & Concert
Friday, April 11
5:30 pm
Massry Center for the Arts
1002 Madison Avenue, Albany
Purchase Tickets I More Info
Cost: $85 
Cost includes open bar, gourmet 
tapas stations, live jazz music, 
and premium seating for the Chick 
Corea performance.   

Noticias y/e Notas Communications 
Award Reception
Wednesday, April 16
6:00 - 8:00 pm
Jack's Place
Hearst Center for Communications & Interactive 
Media, 998 Madison Avenue
Cost: Free to the Campus Community 
(suggested $25 donation at the door; all 
proceeds to benefit the award) 

Please join members of the Communications 
Department for the inaugural allocation of the 
Noticias y/e Notas Communications Award. This 
award celebrates the value of multicultural voices in 
the media and is awarded to a student who 
demonstrates commitment to perpetuating 
socially-inclusive dialogues and sharing experiences 
influenced by social and cultural identity, especially 
within the Latino and Luso communities. Please call 
the Office of Annual Giving at 518.454.5107 to 
RSVP or with any questions.

A Community of Excellence Luncheon
Wednesday, June 11
11:30 - 1:30 pm

Please visit the Alumni 
website and Facebook 

page for additional
event information.

News Around the 
Saint Rose Campus

Saint Rose, Siena College 
to Join Global Campaign  - 
One Billion Rising - To 
Stop Violence Against 
Women and Girls

Art Student's Sharp Lens 
Nets National Nikon Honor 

Saint Rose Senior Art 
Exhibition at Esther Massry 
Gallery

For a complete list of 
recent news releases, 

click here. 

Volunteers Are 
Needed for Accepted 
Students Day: 4/12
Would you like to help 
spread the word about 
how Saint Rose changes 
lives? Beth Anne Smith, 
Alumni in Admissions 
Program Coordinator, is 
looking for a few 
volunteers to help out on 
campus Saturday, April 12. 
Your help is needed to 
greet and talk with families 
about your Saint Rose 
experience, attend the 
different faculty 
presentations, and join 
everyone at lunch. If this 
sounds like something you 
would like to do please 
contact Beth Anne Smith 
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Wolferts Roost Country Club
This year's event, the 10th Annual, will honor Matt 
Mataraso, Alan Goldberg and Ellen Sax. 

 Register online here or call 518.458.5391 for more 
information. 

Institute for Higher Education 
Leadership
In September of 2013 
the College launched the 
Sullivan Institute for 
Higher Education 
Leadership named in 
honor of former 
president, Dr. R. Mark 
Sullivan. Dr. Sullivan is 
the first director of the 
Institute while serving as 
a professor of education 
in the Lally School of 
Education. The Institute 
offers a graduate degree 
and advanced certificate 
programs in higher education leadership and 
administration, and host lectures and national 
conferences featuring leaders from the field of 
higher education throughout the world. During the 
fall semester the Institute featured public lectures by 
Adm. John Ryan, president of the internationally 
renowned Center for Creative Leadership and Dr. 
Elizabeth Kiss, a noted scholar in the area of ethics 
and leadership who currently serves as the 
president of Agnes Scott College in Georgia. To 
read more about the Institute of Higher 
Education Leadership click here.   

New Dean Named to Lead Saint Rose Arts 
& Humanities School
The College of Saint 
Rose recently announced 
the appointment of Dr. 
Leroy Bynum Jr. of 
Albany, GA, as dean of 
the College's School of 
Arts and Humanities. 
Bynum will assume his 
new title on July 14, 

by email or call 
518.485.3055.

Nominations for the
2014  Athletics Hall 
of Fame
The main purpose of 
the Athletics Hall of 
Fame is to honor 
individuals who have had 
exceptional athletic careers 
at Saint Rose and to 
recognize others for their 
significant achievements 
and contributions to the 
department. Nominations 
for the 2014 Hall of Fame 
should be made online 
by April 15. Please note 
that nominees must be five 
years removed from 
participation in their sport 
in order to be eligible for 
induction. 

Browse the Saint 
Rose Winter 2014 
Magazine

Read All About It: The 
latest issue of Saint Rose 
magazine looks at the 
growing role of research in 
our undergraduate 
education, as students 
take part in an annual 
research symposium, 
research study trips and 
compete to publish articles 
in our undergraduate 
research journal. The 
magazine highlights Bryan 
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2014. In his new 
capacity, Bynum will 
oversee the College's 
rich and diverse 
programs leading to 
degrees in American studies, art, communications, 
English, history and political science, music, 
religious studies, philosophy, women's studies, and 
world languages and cultures. He comes to Saint 
Rose from Albany State University in Georgia, 
where he has served as dean of the College of Arts 
and Humanities since 2006. To read the full article 
click here. 

Sawyer G '06, a nationally 
recognized special 
education teacher whose 
Saint Rose education 
taught him to teach, rather 
than coddle, students with 
disabilities. Also In this 
edition, Professor Jeff 
Marlett reflects on the 
selection of on the new 
pope; we introduce our 
new provost, Hadi 
Salavitabar and provide 
news about Saint Rose 
academics and alumni. To 
view the magazine click 
here. 

Graduate Admissions Open House: 4/9

Help Renovate the Men's and Women's Basketball Team Rooms!
The College of Saint Rose 
athletics department is excited to 
announce a new fundraising 
campaign to support the 
renovation of the men's and 
women's basketball team rooms in 
the Events & Athletics Center. 
Several gifts have already been 
made during the silent phase of 
the campaign, including a 
leadership commitment from Barry 
Hughes, CPA/Associate Professor 
in the Huether School of Business, 
with the hopes of starting construction this summer.

The renovation of the Golden Knights basketball locker rooms speaks to the College's 
commitment to the future successes of the 18 intercollegiate sport programs that the 
institution offers. Plans for the team rooms include 30 new lockers, new flooring, storage, 
and technology enhancements. This is part of an ongoing effort to keep Saint Rose 
basketball on par with every competitive and established basketball program in the 
Northeast-10 Conference and NCAA Division II.

For more information about the locker room renovation project, contact Josh 
Jennings at 518.458.5496 or jenningj@strose.edu. 
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THE COLLEGE OF SAINT ROSE 432 Western Ave Albany, NY
1-800-637-8556

Forward this email

This email was sent to lomantoa@strose.edu by alumni@strose.edu | 
Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

The College of Saint Rose | 432 Western Avenue | Albany | NY | 12203
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